
 

Wednesday May 22, 2013

The General Manager
National Petroleum Corporation
Wildey
SAINT MICHAEL

Dear Sir,

Re:  Request  for  Meeting  to  Discuss  Installation  of  Natural  Gas  in  Districts  of  Saint  James  North 
Constituency

I write this letter in my capacity as the Parliamentary Representative for Saint James North.

I  herein  kindly  request  a  meeting  with  you  and  your  appropriate  senior  officer(s)  to  discuss  the  
probability of natural gas being installed in certain areas of Saint James North constituency in the near  
future.

I am aware, for example, that residents of Bakers, Lower Carlton and in the Mount Standfast area have 
made requests to your organization for this facility.

I look forward to soon hearing from your office on this issue.  

Yours faithfully,

_________________________________
Edmund G. Hinkson, M.P.
Member of Parliament for St. James North

CC.     The Residents of Saint James North


